

Drive Thru Diploma Pickup and Class of 2020 Sendoff Details
· Thursday, August 6, between 5:45pm-8:15pm.
· One graduate per car and families are encouraged to attend with their student.
· Please enter MHS parking lot using the Fairfax Street Entrance and proceed to the Gym Lobby (Door 14) where graduate will receive their diploma from Administration.  
· Graduate and Family will then exit the parking lot, heading North towards the Armory and then via Keith Street with a sendoff from Memorial High School Staff.

If you are unable to attend, diploma will be available when Memorial reopens for the Fall Semester. 

